Captain Ronald I. Sieben, F. A.,
Chief, Special Service Branch,

Dear Captain Sieben:

We will be happy to have the University of Kansas play
your service team this vear. Iast year we had games
arranged with Captain Ted 0'Sullivan feor two games, but
they were cancelled. It caused a little difficulty ®o us
- in rearranging our schedule, so T am definitely inquiring
ummmmdnm:tMthhymmltym
will be able to go through with it, -

We would l1ike to play you here early in December, and
will arrange a date at your place when agreeable. Do you
not think it would be a good idea to have each team pay
thelir own expenses? Or, 1f you prefer a reciprocal cach
guarantee, we would be glad to follow your wishes.

Director of Physiocal Education,
Varsity Basketball Coach.




